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Reminders 

PE 
Please make sure that your child 

comes to school in their PE kit on a 
Friday. 

 

Library 
 

Please make sure your child brings 
their Library book every Friday! 

Nursery Parents Evening 
 

Wednesday 6th March 
More information to follow 

Welcome back! We hope that you have all had a lovely half term break and we hope that the children are ready to 
start our next learning challenge topic.   

This half term, the children will be learning about where they live and how toys change over time. To help the 
children understand where they live we will be organising a visit to Hanley Park to look at how the park has changed 
over the years. More information regarding this trip will be sent out soon. 
 

Literacy 
 

In Literacy, we will continue to listen to the sounds 
in words and will begin to blend the sounds 
together to make words. 

The children have been very busy learning our new 
Read Write Inc picture cards and will soon begin to 
learn the letters and their sounds. 

More information will be shared at Parents Evening 
and at a Phonics Parents workshop that will be 
scheduled during the spring term. 

Maths 
 

In maths, we shall be continuing to learn the 
numbers 4 and 5.The children are beginning to 
understand that numbers mean “how many” and 
are beginning to understand that the last number 
reached when counting a small set of objects tells 
you how many there are in total.  

You can help you child by helping your child to 
count at home and looking for numbers when out. 

We shall also begin to teach the children about 
height, weight and mass. 

. 

Spare Clothes 

Please make sure that your child 
has plenty of spare clothes in their 

bag. 

 

If your child is unwell then please 
ring the nursery on 01782 237125 

 

Reading 
This half term, the children will bring home their 
own reading book. This will be a book that does not 
contain any words and the children will need to talk 
about the pictures.  

We shall continue with our library sessions every 
Friday.  

A reading book meeting will be scheduled soon. 

Please read every night with your child at home. 


